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Hi Everyone, 
Welcome back! I know it’s not quite back, but back thinking of school. 
I hope you enjoyed your Easter and had lots of tasty chocolate eggs- but not too 
many! 
I really enjoyed the lovely weather, but I am missing all your faces.  
We have to stay put for another while and make the most of our time. We are 
really helping the situation by staying at home and following all the advice we’ve 
been given.  
I hope you’ve all been keeping up your smiles and your helpfulness. I’ll be 
listening out this week for stories of all the kindness you’ve shown to those 
around you. You are the most wonderful girls and I’m so proud of how you are 
coping and helping. 
You will be getting daily homework from today again and I hope you will do 
your best to keep it up. No teacher will be expecting too much of you, but they 
will be expecting you to do a certain amount every day. Please ask the grown-
ups in the house to contact us if there are any issues with this 
(info@stkevinsgns.com). Try to keep up your copy work and your handwriting. 
Make sure that every day has a nice balance of work and fun and try your hand at 
something new. Please include some exercise and fresh air- even in your back 
garden or balcony. Don’t forget the competition to write or draw about a new 
skill that you’ve learned during this time. Bring it in when we are back and there 
will be a prize for the winner in every class. 
It would also be lovely to see some photos of how you’ve been doing. 
I’m looking forward to this new term, even if it is very different. 
Keep smiling, keep helping and keep well, 
Slán go fóill, 
Ms. Dignam 
	

	
	


